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I learned to ride motorcycles in Los Angeles while living there for 14 years. Being 

back in the northwest, I understand the safety associated with being able to lane split. 

Not only is it better for my bike when I’m stop and go traffic, it is a huge safety 

precaution too. Being able to ride between cars, puts me in a safer position to not be 

rear ended when people are not paying attention. It also puts be at an advantage of 

seeing around me better, giving me a better chance to avoid an accident. As a 

motorcyclist, i urge you to support this bill to help myself and all other Oregon riders 

stay as safe as possible on the roads. 


